
OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to official notice, the Cobb County Board 

of Education will convene for the purpose of a Board 

Retreat on Thursday, July 18, at 11:30 a.m., at 514 

Glover Street, Marietta, GA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please Do Not Remove 

This Notice Will Be Removed and Filed By The Superintendent’s Office To Be in Compliance With State Standards 


